MARY POPPINS ALERT!!!
VIRTUAL MARY POPPINS MEDLEY
FOR PRIMARY 7 CAST
Calling ALL P7 cast members!

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are all bitterly disappointed that our senior school show of ‘Mary Poppins’ had to be cancelled this year, especially since it will mean that our Year 7 Pupils will not be able to perform their allocated roles! However, we have come up with a brilliant idea of how you wonderful Year 7 children can show off your AMAZING talents!
If you would like to be part of a Virtual Performance of a Mary Poppins Medley, get in touch with Mrs Deery at: cdeery318@c2kni.net and she will organise specially chosen parts for you based on the role you were given during the audition process! If you are interested in taking part YOU SHOULD EMAIL MRS DEERY BY MONDAY 18TH MAY just to let her know that you are interested and she will guide you from there! 
You will then be invited to perform your special part from your own home or garden! 
Please note: this is open to ALL Year  7 children who were due to participate in Mary Poppins 
We are so excited and can’t wait to see this!
Come on! Let’s make this a ‘Jolly Holiday with Mary’ and 
Sing your hearts out!!


